J.M. Felton, Director

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Rules & Records

Washingron, DC 20555

Dear Sir:
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Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, I am requesting
the quarterly reports for 1979 for 2M Company's Po-210 stetic
elimination devices submitted under 10CFR Part 32.52.
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Sincerely,

}?W

Jay Mileham
Product Manager
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